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Dear Parents and Carers, 

School Closure—Monday 19th September 
Monday 19th September is a Bank Holiday as the funeral of HM Queen Elizabeth II will be taking place. School will be open as 
normal from 8am on Tuesday 20th September.  
 
Harvest Festival 
We will be celebrating Harvest Festival in school. Children are encouraged to bring in dried, canned or bottled goods with a long 
shelf life. These will be gathered in the school hall on our Harvest Table and then eventually donated to the Kentish Town Com-
munity Centre Food Bank. You can also donate via the ParentPay system and the money raised will be donated to the Food Bank.  
All parents and carers are welcome to attend our Harvest Assembly on Friday 23rd September at 9.30am — in the school hall. 
Donations are welcome from Tuesday 20th September—bring items to the school hall.  
 
We are a UNICEF Rights Respecting School — Gold Level 
Since 2013 we have been a UNICEF Rights Respecting School. This means we teach children about their rights under the United 
Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child. We also put pupil voice at the centre of what we do. In July, we were assessed by a 
colleague from UNICEF UK to see if we are still a “Gold” level school. We have recently been informed that we are, and a copy 
of the reaccreditation letter is attached for you to read. Congratulations to our wonderful children and to Marcia who led on the 
reaccreditation. Our School Council will share with you why it is important to be a Rights Respecting School next Friday at 
2.30pm in the staffroom and then we will host a whole school celebration tea in the hall. Please donate some fruit, biscuits, sa-
mosas etc if you can. Everyone is welcome to attend.  
 
Oak Class Welcome Meeting—Wednesday 21st September  
There will be a short meeting in the school hall for Oak Class Parents and carers at 3.30pm. Emily will welcome everyone and 
James (Headteacher) and other key staff will also be there. The Friends of Kentish Town (our parent/teacher association) will be at 
the meeting to explain to new parents and carers how you can be involved.  
 
Uniform Sale — Parent Helpers Needed 
We have a large amount of second hand uniform in school. It has been washed and sorted and is ready to be used by families. It 
would really help if we had a group of parents to put the uniform out for others to look at—there is no charge for second hand uni-
form. Please let the office know if you can help: admin@kentishtown.camden.sch.uk. 
 
Clubs 
Spaces will be come available in the Activity Club, after school, in the next few weeks, when Choir, Rock Band and more Sports 
Clubs are available.  Please let Lorraine Benfield know if you would like to be notified when spaces are available: 
l.benfield@kentishtown.camden.sch.uk. Please bear with us as we settle new children in to Oak and Acorn classes. We are also 
looking at options which will enable us to take on additional staff to help with After School provision due to the current high de-
mand for places.  
 
Secondary Transfer Meetings 
If any Parents or Carers would like a meeting to discuss the application process for secondary school places then please email: 
admin@kentishtown.camden.sch.uk and I will happily meet with you to talk through timescales, admissions criteria etc. You have 
been sent the list of open events at the local secondary schools and an electronic copy of the admissions booklet this week.  
 
Please also note the Meet the Parents event mentioned overleaf, where parents and students from local secondary schools will 
share their experiences of those schools. This event is on 27th September in the school hall.  
 
Wishing you all a peaceful weekend — see you all on Tuesday next week.  
 
 
Best wishes, 

 
James Humphries - Headteacher 

 
 



We hope you are looking forward to our Meet the Parents event on September 27th from 6.30 to 7.30pm in 
the school hall at Kentish Town CE.  Families from all our local secondaries will be talking frankly about 
their experience - parents from ALL year groups are welcome. We also wanted to let you know that 
Meet the Parents would like to film the event for a short promotional film for their website. Please let the 
crew know on the night if you do not wish to be filmed. To register for the event please go to: 
 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mtp-acland-burghley-csg-haverstock-lsu-parliament-hill-william-ellis-
tickets-379123818547" 
 
 
 
Madeleine Holt 
info@meettheparents.info 
 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mtp-acland-burghley-csg-haverstock-lsu-parliament-hill-william-ellis-tickets-379123818547
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mtp-acland-burghley-csg-haverstock-lsu-parliament-hill-william-ellis-tickets-379123818547
mailto:info@meettheparents.info


 



 



 












